
Upcoming dates 

for your diary 

 

20th February—start 

of Term 4 

1st March—Y1&2 Trip 

to The Deep 

6th March—YR 

Heights, Weights & 

Hearing checks 

7th March—Parents 

day and evening—

information to follow 

23rd March—Music 

Concert 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

10th February 2017 

Dear Parents 

              A cold and snowy end to the term, which brought great excitement! 

Maybe snowmen can be made in half term!  A big thank you to everyone who came 

to our Maths workshops today; a hall full of parents was wonderful to see.  There 

will be more workshops next term and if you have any requests please let us know.  

Thank you for all your support again this term and your positive comments about 

all that we do.  You will find attached a parent questionnaire.  Please can you  

complete this and return it to school after the holiday.  We will really appreciate 

the 10 minutes it takes to complete.  Happy holidays!  

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

After School Clubs 
 

Football Club and Knitting Club are 

now both finished. 

There is still time to sign up for the 

new Rounders Club for Y3 and Y4 on 

Tuesdays and MultiSports Club for 

Y4-6 on Fridays. Ask at the Office if 

you need a sign up sheet. 

Cookery Club, Ballsports Club, both 

Netball Clubs, Eco Club, Multiskills, 

Homework Club, Story and Craft Club 

and Orchestra will all continue 

throughout term 4. 

 

Messages or reminders from…….. 

Reception— Please keep adding to Tapestry over half term. 

Year 1 and Year 2— Don’t forget to return consent forms and payment for our 
trip to The Deep. 

Year 3 and 4—Please find out as much as you can about the Rainforest. A really 
big “Thank You” to everyone who supported our Penguin fundraising. 

Year 5 and 6— Thankyou for the newspaper donations. Any donations of old 
shirts for art aprons would be useful. 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

We have a collection point in the 

office if you have any 

vouchers you would 

like to  

donate to the school. 

Christingle collection raised £248 for the        

Children’s Society. 

The colouring competition and bake sale by Y3/4 

for penquin conservation raised over £190.00 

THANK YOU EVERYONE! 

Lost Property 

Lost property is in the hall 

laid out and ready to be 

claimed. 

Please remember we are a nut 

free school so any items sent 

into school must not contain nuts 

or derivatives. 

FARM KITCHEN 

DEADLINE CHANGE 

The Farm Kitchen have made 

the decision from Tuesday 21st 

February to change the        

ordering deadline to 3pm on 

the preceding Tuesday, this 

had previously been midnight. 

This is to ensure we have full 

office customer service      

support for any parents that 

require assistance up to the 

time of the orders closing. 
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